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October 16, 2012 : ¥
Dr. Benjamin Shalev O RB | S

Tel Aviv Medical Center .

i ldwide
Ophthalmology Department ot
6 Weizman Street
Tel Aviv

Dear Dr. Shalev,
Welcome back! I hope you had a good and quick flight back home and are not too jetlagged!

On behalf of the entire crew and staff of ORBIS International, I would like to thank you for your
participation.

I hope you had an amazing and rewarding experience in Addis. The local ophthalmologists in the region
were honored and excited to have the opportunity to work with you. This is plainly obvious by the
amazing video that has been shared from Ethiopia. We are grateful for the wonderful picture which we
also have on our Facebook page. We are happy to help facilitate any communication you wish to extend
to regional doctors.

I know the entire team was absolutely delighted to have you, and they are eager to have you back
again. The new FEH will be going out by mid-2013, I will be sure to contact you for surgery.

As we continue to improve the quality of our programs, we would sincerely appreciate your thoughts and
impressions of your mission with ORBIS. We are extremely grateful with all of the feedback you have
already provided, if you can kindly take the time to provide us with a brief narrative evaluation including
any additional feedback and/or suggestions you might have.

If you require any reimbursement, please let us know and we will assist you.
Thank you for your time and expertise, and again, welcome back!

We are very much looking forward to working with you in the future!

Best regards,
Heather Nuskind, COA, MBA
Senior Manager, Volunteer Faculty Recruitment

vision
ORBIS International, 520 Eighth Avenue, | Ith Floor, New York, NY 10018-6507
Tel: 1-646-674-5500 | Fax: 1-646-674-5599 | info@orbisorg | wwworbis.org
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ADDIS ABABA DELHI DHAKA DUBLIN HANOI HONG KONG KUNMING LONDON MACAU NEW YORK SHANGHAI TAIPEI TORONTO
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